
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: 01/02/2024 

MEETING TYPE: City Council 

SUBMITTED BY: Robert McWayne 

AGENDA CAPTION: Southaven Sewer Project 

 

Background Information 

  In April of 2023, the City of Hutchins acquired the services of Birkhoff, Hendricks, and Carter to 
engineer the replacement and upsizing of a sewer main that runs from Lancaster-Hutchins Road to S. 
Main Street. Once surveying began it was found that the Southaven sewer project will not be needed as 
the Southaven development does not connect to the proposed line, and the line is already bigger than 
what is shown on the master plan.  Staff feels that the ARPA funds would be better used toward 
constructing another portion of the master plan. 

 

Budget Implications 

N/A 

 

Operational Impact 

N/A 

 

Legal Review 

N/A 

 

Staff Recommendation  

 Staff recommends utilizing the ARPA funds to design and construct a potion of Main from the Shoreline 
Interceptor to Oak Creek Drive. 

 

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

 


